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HOME LEARNING 

 
As it is St David’s Day 
today, please create a 

daffodil in whatever way 
you choose. 

 
Soft Bear will continue to 
choose a friend to go home 
with each weekend. He will 
bring his bag and a special 
book to share.  
 
Soft Bear loves reading and 
would enjoy seeing the 
special stories you have at 
home too! 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
What a busy week! 
 
In science this week we continued our learning on plants. We found out about 
how beans grow and planted beans in a clear pot so we can see how they grow. 
We will record our observations over the next few weeks. 
 
In DT this week we carried on our research on smoothies. We talked about what 
makes us healthy and sorted foods into healthy and unhealthy in readiness to 
design our smoothies next week.  
 
In RE we continued our learning about how Jewish people live. We found about 
the festival of Sukkot. We found out that Jewish people build Sukkah huts in their 
gardens, eat in them and sometimes even sleep in them! We made our own 
mini-Sukkah huts.  

 
Our Talk for stories book this week is Billy’s Bucket. We found it 
very funny when the whale squashed the dad’s car at the end!  
 
 

 
Have a lovely, weekend. 

 
Mrs Attwood  

   

Our Vision & Values 
Our 4 values of Love, Hope, 
Wisdom and Community 
underpin our Christian 
vision;  ‘The Future we 
Create Every day’.  
‘Do the little things’ a 
quote for St David’s Day. 
 

Star of the Week 
 

 

This week we celebrate: 
 

Leo 
 

For settling in well into our new class. 

 
Target attendance 98% 

 

This week’s attendance is 87.9% 
 

Thank you for your continued support in 
reaching our target 

 
 

 


